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Press Release 

Delegation from Hizb ut Tahrir / Wilayah Sudan 

Visits the Head of the Gadaref Scholars Association 

(Translated) 

A delegation from Hizb ut Tahrir / Wilayah Sudan, under the leadership of 

Abdullah Abdul Rahman, member of the Wilayah Council of Hizb ut Tahrir, 

accompanied by Brothers: Billah Mahmoud, and Abdul Samad Al-Tayyeb - 

members of Hizb ut Tahrir, visited Sheikh Othman Al-Azraq - Chairman of the 

Scholars Association of Gadaref State, who was with Sheikh Hamad al-Azraq - 

a member of the Association, on Monday 09/12/2019, (at the Masiad) Sheikh 

Othman al-Azraq. 

The meeting discussed the contemporary issues of the Ummah, and the 

dangers of secularism, which cannot end except with the return of rule of what 

Allah (swt) has revealed in the shadow of the second Khilafah Rashidah (rightly 

guided Caliphate) state on the method of the Prophethood, and this places a 

great responsibility in the necks of Muslims, especially scholars, the heirs of the 

prophets, who must show the truth, and work to eliminate sedition in its infancy, 

especially the sedition of the East, which started to emerge in the absence of 

Islam. 

Sheikh Othman Al-Azraq and Hamad Al-Azraq praised the visit of the 

delegation and appreciated the efforts of Hizb ut Tahrir and the great 

responsibility they carry out. 

  

Ibrahim Othman (Abu Khalil) 

Official Spokesman of Hizb ut Tahrir 

in Wilayah Sudan 
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